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The DTU and CMC Signing Ceremony 

 

A new collaboration between DTU and the Danang CMC Telecom Infrastructure Company was signed on March 

15. On this occasion, senior students of the DTU Electronics, Business Administration and Marketing 

Administration departments were interviewed by CMC representatives for potential jobs.  

  

 

DTU and CMC signing ceremony  

Mr. Ngo Trong Thanh, Manager of the Danang and Central Vietnam Corporation said: “Working at 

telecommunication companies, employees must be young, experienced and self-motivated. However, it is not easy to 

find both young and experienced people. We promise to provide DTU students the best working conditions during 

their internships at CMC and will support them to gain experience in their disciplines”. 

Mr. Huynh Ngoc Hao, DTU Vice Rector replied: “On behalf of DTU, I thank CMC leaders for partnering with us. I 

hope this agreement will be mutually beneficial”.  

CMC is a telecommunications service provider, and with nine branches, it is a fast-growing company with 

increasing labor requirements. Forty-percent of the current CMC staff are DTU alumni. This new collaboration will 

provide newly-qualified professionals to benefit CMC and our community.  
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